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 5 February 2021        Prot No. 091/1/21 
          Circ No. 21.04 
 
 
 
Dear Brother Priests, Deacons and Subdeacons, Consecrated Men and Women, Lay Faithful: 
 
 
In coordination with Caritas Lebanon, every Maronite Eparchy was asked to assist needy 
families in Lebanon. The sponsorship varies from $50 to $100 per month, depending on the size 
and the need of the family. Sponsorship will be for this year, 2021, and everyone is able to help.  
 
I ask you to promote this project through your social media, bulletins, and other ways to connect 
with your parishioners. Father John Nahal, President of Caritas Lebanon, USA, is coordinating 
this effort and he will be happy to answer any questions you might have. You may reach him at 
(314) 621-0056 or rector@straymondscathedral.com. 
 
The need is great. Thankfully we already have some families who have sponsored families in 
Lebanon, but we need more. Any support you can give in this regard is greatly appreciated. 
Please refer to the links below for additional information.  
 
Links: 

 

http://wwwcaritaslebanon.org/ 

 

CaritasFamiliesLeb for sponsorship2021(7).pdf (caritaslebanon.org) 
 
 
Sincerely yours in Christ, 
 

 
+ Gregory John Mansour  
 
GJM/rs 
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